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December 1, 2020 

 

To: Prospective Respondents 

 

From: Mary Talentinow, Construction Contracts Administrative Manager 

 

Subject: RFIF S20209 Addendum No. 1 

 VTA’s BART Silicon Valley Phase II Extension Program/Stations Contract 

 

 

The following revision is hereby incorporated into the Request for Industry Feedback (RFIF) 

Documents.  Each Proposer shall acknowledge receipt of this Addendum using the attached 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT FORM and submit it with their proposal. 

 

 

1. VTA has transitioned from its current vendor portal to ProcureNow. Please click on this link 

to find the latest RFIF information: https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta/projects/6101.  

 
 

 

https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta
https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/vta/projects/6101
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ACKNOWLEDGMENT FORM 

 

 

Proposer must sign this ACKNOWLEDGMENT FORM to indicate receipt of Addenda in 

order for the proposal to be accepted.  Please list each Addendum received, sign, and submit 

this form with your proposal. 
 

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

Acknowledgment of Addendum No:    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

Proposer’s Signature     Date 

 

 

        

  Name and Title  

 

 

        

  Firm Name 
 

 


